
 
10th January 2025 

Puttenham Forest School 
Dear parents / carers,  
Rabbit class will be having their Forest School sessions this term on the dates below. Please see 
the list of what they will need for each and every session. The class will be exploring, playing and 
learning in a natural environment. They will develop skills which include tool and wood work, 
working within a team to complete challenges, gaining an understanding of how to look after 
their surroundings and what lives and grows in the local environment. 
We will be encouraging your child to be active outside, whatever the weather, so please try to kit 
them out with the necessary clothes and footwear as they may well get muddy! No need for 
school uniform - the children can come to school in their outdoor clothes.  
 
Forest School dates –  
Friday 31st January  
Friday 7th February 
Friday 14th February 
Friday 28th February 
Friday 7th March 
Friday 14th March 
Friday 21st March 
Friday 28th March 
 
Your child will need –  

To wear  
 School shoes or trainers and their outdoor clothes 

To bring 
1. Named waterproof jacket 
2. Named waterproof trousers, or old trousers that you don’t mind getting muddy! 
3. Named wellies or waterproof walking type boots (not trainers) in a named carrier bag 
4. Named Long sleeved top and trousers (these are essential)  
5. Water bottle 
6. The children will be outside for longer than they are used to in school so please dress 

them in warm clothes if it is cold. We can always remove layers but they don’t enjoy it if 
they are cold.  

If your child doesn’t have waterproof trousers, they MUST bring a change of trousers for the rest 
of the school day.  
Thank you. 
Mrs Shaw  
Forest School Leader 


